
 

 

 

1 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 15 September 2023 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 

P2 Updates (4/2023) 

 

1. Children's Day 2023 

 

This year's Children's Day celebration falls on Thursday, 5th October 2023. The school has planned 

a series of activities to celebrate the occasion. Throughout the day, students will be able to participate 

in inter-house games and will be entertained by skits and performances by our very own teachers. 

Do take note that school will operate as per normal and there is no curtailment of school hours. 

 

2.  P2 CCA Carnival 

 

The school will be organising a CCA Carnival for all P2 students on Friday, 20 October 2023. Various 

CCA groups will showcase their CCA booths at the Indoor Sports Hall (ISH), led by respective CCA 

Student Leaders. This is to enable the current batch of P2 students to make a more informed decision 

before committing to a particular CCA in P3. You will then be required to submit your child’s top 3 

choices online via a link on Parents Gateway. Students currently with a CCA will still participate in the 

carnival but need not submit online form. More details will be given in a separate letter. 

 

Thank you.  

 

 

 

_____________________ 

Ms Manju 

(Level Manager Primary 2) 


